
 

 

  
Meeting 2012 November 19 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: PEDESTRIAN CROSSWALK AT WINSTON STREET  

AND LOZELLS AVENUE 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

1.      THAT  Council approve the installation of a special crosswalk with backlit overhead 
signs and flashing amber lights activated by pedestrians on Winston Street at Lozells 
Avenue as outlined in this report. 

2.      THAT  a copy of this report be sent to Ms. Daisy Chahal of Binary Stream Software, 
4238 Lozells Avenue, Burnaby BC V5A 0C4. 

 
REPORT 

 
The Traffic Safety Committee, at its meeting held on 2012 November 06, received and adopted 
the attached report to respond to a request received from Ms. Daisy Chahal on behalf of Binary 
Stream Software, one of several new businesses on Lozells Avenue. 
 
Based on a review of the pedestrian crossing conditions across Winston Street at Lozells 
Avenue, the installation of a special crosswalk is recommended. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Chair 
 
Councillor A. Kang 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor P. Calendino 
Member 

 
Copied to: City Manager 

Director Engineering 
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